
На № ___________ від___________

Dear Collegue!

Ukraine appreciates all support of your government to Ukraine and 
sanctions imposed on Russia. 

The perfidy of Russian military aggression against Ukraine and the 
scale of violation of rules of international law is so unprecedented that it 
requires further steps.

For Ukraine and worldwide, Russian aggression falls into the scope of 
Article XXI of GATT. We have a right and obligation to limit trade with 
Russia for security reasons.

We encourage you to apply the broadest embargo of Russian products.

If the embargo is too sensitive, we would appreciate it if you would 
subject all products of Russian origin to non-automatic licensing. It will 
allow you to limit importation from Russia to the minimum and ensure 
additional measures against circumvention of other existing sanctions 
measures.

This initiative is crucial in the case of steel and commodities where 
Russia tries to gain due to blockage of Ukrainian trade logistics and the 
impossibility for Ukraine to continue supplies of Ukrainian products.

Ukrainian people will be grateful for any support from you!

Kind regards,

First Deputy Prime Minister of Ukraine – 
Minister of Economy of Ukraine                                          Yuliia SVYRYDENKO
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